
In 1982, a group of concerned citizens
from Atlanta’s Black and Jewish
communities united to campaign for the
renewal of the Voting Rights Act of 1965.
This drive to renew one of the most
important pieces of civil rights legislation
in U.S. history reinvigorated the bond
between the two communities. John
Lewis, an American civil rights activist
and politician, marched alongside
members of the Jewish community and
helped establish the Atlanta Black-Jewish
Coalition. This coalition aimed to ensure
that open dialogue and partnership
between the Black and Jewish
communities would continue in Atlanta.
Today, the American Jewish Committee’s
Atlanta Black/Jewish Coalition continues
to serve as a central platform for
education, outreach, and advocacy. 
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